
 
 

January 19, 2023 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Script Code: 543346 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Announcement 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (“LODR Regulations”), we are pleased to announce that our hospital has 

been empanelled by the Gujarat International Finance Tec – City (“GIFT City”) for providing 

healthcare services to their staff. 

 

We request you to take this intimation on your records. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For, Aashka Hospitals Limited 

 

 

Bipinchandra D. Shah 

Chairman & Managing Director 

DIN: 009348108 
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